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HARVEST FESTIVAL 

On Wednesday 25th September we will be celebrating Harvest 

Festival. We will also be doing our usual collection of tinned and 

non-perishable goods which will be donated to Wythenshawe 

foodbank, the foodbank is invaluable to our community in these 

difficult times and we appreciate all donations. These can be 

brought into school from Monday 23th September. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 7th October and Tuesday 8th 

October.  The photographer will be available from 7.45am – 8.30am in the KS2 hall on 

both days if you wish to bring your children for a sibling or group photo.   

 

PARKING 

Whilst we understand parents will have to park on the road outside school and side streets, 

we urge them to be considerate of our neighbourhood community and be mindful of not 

obstructing private driveways. If you have any issues, please contact Parking control on 0161 

234 4149 or email. 

nusiancevehicles@manchester.gov.uk   

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

If you would like to change your child’s meal arrangements, please inform the school office 

one week in advance. Dinner money is payable on a Monday morning, 

 our preferred payment method is school gateway or card or cash at the office. Thank You for 

your continued support. 

 

REMINDER – YEAR 6 PARENTS 

We would like to remind our Year 6 parents that the closing date for secondary school 2024 

admissions is Thursday 31st October 2023.  Parents who have not yet applied should 

receive a reminder through the post to their home address, if you have any queries about 

your child’s application please contact the Manchester school admissions team on 0161 245 

7166. 

 

LOCKDOWN PROCEDURE  

Next week we will be practicing our whole school lockdown procedure. To keep the children 

safe in an emergency. 
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